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C-I-L
Fungus Gnat Killer

REG. NO. 25733 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: Chlorpyrifos (Dursban) 0.5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

300 g

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
P.O. Box 1148

Woodstock, ON N4S 8P6

C-I-L Fungus Gnat Killer controls Fungus Gnats and their
soil-dwelling maggots which feed on the roots and crowns of
house plants. It also controls sucking insects such as
Whiteflies, Mites, Thrips, Aphids and Scales which feed on
leaves and stems. C-I-L Fungus Gnat Killer controls Spiders
which do not harm house plants but are often a nuisance.

DIRECTIONS: If possible, move plants outside for treatment.
For soil insects, apply dust lightly to soil around plant. For
foliar plants, thoroughly cover leaf surfaces. Repeat as
needed but no more than once every 2 months. NOTE: DO NOT USE
ON ROSES, AZALEAS, CAMELLIAS, POINSETTIAS, GERANIUMS, OXALIS,
COLEUS OR VARIEGATED IVY.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid inhaling
dust. May cause irritation to the respiratory tract, skin or
eyes; avoid contact. Do not allow dust to contact food, food
preparing surfaces, utensils or drinking water. Wash
contaminated food surfaces and utensils with soap and water.
May cause irritation to skin or eyes; avoid contact. Wash
thoroughly with soap and water after using. This product is
toxic to fish. Avoid contamination of ornamental fish ponds
and fish bowls. Keep children and pets away from dusted plants



until watered and dry.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting. Seek medical
attention or call a poison control centre immediately. If in
eyes, flush with water and get medical attention. If on skin,
wash thoroughly with soap and water. If inhaled, remove from
site of exposure.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor. Treat symptomatically. Atropine by injection only
is an antidote.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. Dispose of the empty
container with household garbage.

For additional product information or in case of emergency,
spills or fire, call toll-free 1-800-268-2806. Visit our
website at www.cil.nu-gro.com. C-I-L is a trademark of ICI
Canada Inc. Dursban is a registered trademark of
DowAgroSciences L.L.C. Nu-Gro Corp. is an authorized user.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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